
 
 

National Guard Bureau Identification Badge 
 

The Chief of the National Guard Bureau announced on December 13, 2017, the creation of 

the National Guard Bureau Identification Badge, as a temporary badge.  On 7 June 2020, in 

MILPER Message Number 20-208, the Assistant Secretary of the Army (Manpower and Reserve 

Affairs) approved the badge for permanent wear by soldiers after they had been assigned to the 

NGB for one year. 

The standard badge is inches in diameter, while a miniature version is 1-1/2 inches for wear 

on mess uniforms.  A lapel pin version, 9/16 inch in diameter, is made for wear on civilian 

clothes.  


